
Subject: RE: RSVP Open House Hollywood Property Owners Alliance - YES Lisa Schechter & Jim Omahen
From: Lorin Lappin
Date: 02/09/2016 11:19 AM
To: "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Thank you for the RSVPs.

LORIN LAPPIN
Administrative Coordinator

[ Hollywood Property Owners Alliance ]
6562 Hollywood Boulevard | Hollywood, CA 90028
323.463.6767 | lorin@hollywoodbid.org | onlyinhollywood.org

-----Original Message-----
From: lisa@mediadistrict.org [mailto:lisa@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2016 11:07 AM
To: Lorin Lappin <Lorin@hollywoodbid.org>
Cc: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: RSVP Open House Hollywood Property Owners Alliance - YES Lisa Schechter & Jim Omahen

Dear Lorin:

Thank you for including us in your open house for the new home of the Hollywood Property Owners Alliance.  Jim 
and I will be attending after our monthly Board Meeting.

Regards, 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID


